
 
Dear Club Member, 

The Annual General Meeting of the Cambridge Tennis Club will occur at 7:30 PM on Monday the 29th of March 2021, at 

the clubrooms. All Club members are invited to attend. 

In accordance with the Club Constitution, the below committee positions will be pronounced as vacant at the Annual 

General Meeting, to be re-elected at the same meeting. Any members who wish to nominate for a committee position 

may do so by indicating on this form and returning it to the secretary by email, post or in person. Nominations are 

required to be seconded by another member. 

A ballot will occur for any positions that are nominated for by multiple people. Please note that nominations for all 

positions except for General Committee will only be accepted if the nominee has already been a part of the committee 

for at least one year. There is a maximum limit of 8 General Committee positions. 

Nominations must be received by the 28th of March. Nominations for positions will not be accepted after this date. 

The club is always looking for new committee members. Please let us know if you are interested in joining. 

Regards, 

Samuel Frick 

Secretary - Cambridge Tennis Club 

E: info@cambridgetennisclub.com.au 
_________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Available Positions 

President 
 

 

Vice President 
 

 

Secretary 
 

 

Treasurer 
 

 

Membership Registrar 
 

 

WRTA Junior Match Coordinator 
 

 

WRTA Senior Match Coordinator 
 

 

Tennis Vic Pennant Coordinator 
 

 

General Committee  

 

I,  _____________________ (print name) nominate for the positions indicated above. 

 

Signature ____________________   Date  _________________ 

 

Seconded by: 

 

 

I,  _____________________ (print name) second the nomination for the positions indicated above. 

 

Signature ____________________   Date  _________________ 

mailto:info@cambridgetennisclub.com.au

